Lisa Cataldi

From: Ana Roque <anaroque980406@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 2:47 PM

To: House Education Committee

Subject: Bill No. 7727

Ana Roque

91 Japonica Street Pawtucket

I am in favor of bill No. 7727 Everyone knows there are only 2 genders but many “pretend” that is not the case. Keep
female sports separate from male sports. Born male sorry bud, you’re playing with makes!!!! Born Female, sorry Princes,
but you’re playing with females.

Sent from my iPhone



